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Thank you for providing this amendment. While we recognize that the committee is trying to give the 

additional time needed for growers to comply with the plant count reduction and that is appreciated, 

we feel that December 31st, 2016 would adequately suit this purpose as opposed to the May 1st, 2016 

extension. We would encourage the committee to consider the December 31st, 2016 date that most 

growers say would be adequate time to comply, as well as to allow Micro-Canopies to be in place for the 

patients that are suffering from plant cuts to have an option to utilize.  


